
          Otterham Primary School is part of North Cornwall Learning Trust: 

       a company limited by guarantee, an exempt charity 

       Registered in England & Wales Company No. 11482891 

      Registered Office Woodwater House, Pynes Hill, Exeter EX2 5WR 

 

Otterham C P School 
Headteacher : Helen Ward 

Email: secretary@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk 

Tel. 01840 261344 

www.otterhamschool.co.uk 

   Marshgate 

Camelford 

Cornwall  

PL32 9YW 

 

 

8th October 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents                               
 
We have been offered Bikeability Balance for Reception children and Bikeability Level 1 for children 
in Year 4. 
 
Please read the attached detailed information and return the slips (Reception children only) into 
school as soon as possible.   
 
Clothing needs to be suitable for riding a bike safely.  Trainers, leggings, jogging bottoms, school 
jumper.  Wet weather coat / hat.  A change of dry clothes will be needed for the Reception children. 
 
The timetable will be as follows: 
 
Wednesday, 21st October 
 
Reception children to bring in their helmets and bikes (if they have one).  Andy the instructor does 
bring spare bikes for children who don’t have their own. The children will be divided into two 
groups and will have four short sessions throughout the day.  Please put bikes in our outside area. 
 
Thursday, 22nd October 
 
Reception children to bring in their helmets and bikes (if they have one).  The children will have one 
session in the morning. 
 
Year 4 children to bring in their bikes and helmets for two sessions in the morning and afternoon. 
Please leave bikes in the wooden gazebo on the main playground. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Julie Blackburn 
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